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Musical Prelude
Words of Welcome, Birthdays or Anniversaries:
Announcements:  
Call to Worship: 
Blessing:                               
Praise:
Worship:
Prayer of Adoration and Confession:                    
Confessional Moment:                                           The Lord’s Prayer
Children’s Time:                                             Rome  (Acts 28: 11-31)                                                         
Children’s Music:                             
Prayer for Guidance from the Holy Spirit:
Scripture Reading:                                        Romans 8: 14-17 (NIV)
Sermon

Closing Prayer:           “Lord in your mercy … “ & “Hear our prayers”
Offering:                                                        “Joyful, joyful” (verse 1) 
Dedication:                                                                               Prayer
Closing Hymn:              “Revive your work, O Lord” (DB 284, 1-3, 6)                        
Benedication and verbal amen:                               
Forward in Faith:

The Announcements
Welcome to our church service! You are all invited to come 
downstairs following the service for a time of refreshment and 
fellowship.
You are invited to the Priceville Pioneer Cemetery this afternoon 
at two for the dedication of a new memorial listing burials, many of 
which have been lost to time. There will be a brief program followed 
by light refreshments. You are asked to bring your own lawn chairs. 
In case of rain, the event will be held at Stothart Hall.
Trinity Group meets this Tuesday at noon here at the church for 
its luncheon meeting before the summer break. 
Don’t forget to sign up for Kirk in the Cedars at Camp Kintail on 
Sunday, June 22. We will be taking a bus to the camp. The bus will 
leave the Credit Union parking lot at 2:15 p.m. and people will be 
asked to donate for the cost of the bus. The service will begin at 4 
p.m. and will be followed by a meal in the main hall. The meal will 
be donation only as well. 
This year’s Strawberry Social is set for Wednesday, June 25 from 
1 to 3 p.m. Tickets are only $8.00 per person and there will also be 
entertainment during the event. Our own Dave Nicholson will be 
playing with the Priceville Strings.
Our annual Church Picnic is on June 29.
There will be a Vacation Bible School at the Holstein Park from 
July 14 to 18. It will be from 9 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and is open to 
ages 4 to 12. Helpers from ages 13 and up are always welcome. 
For more information, contact Brenda Calder at 519-323-7037 or 
bcalder053@gmail.com.
Eleanor Marshall is on the hunt for helpers for the after church 
refreshment time for the months of July and August. If you are able 
to help, you can sign your name in the kitchen or speak to Eleanor.
If you use direct deposit to support our church but also have 
received a box of envelopes for this year, please feel free to return 
the envelopes to the church office.

Sunday,  
June 8, 2025


